Home Secretary Suella Braverman
address to the Police Federation

Suella Braverman addressed the annual conference of the Police Federation of
England and Wales on 11 October.


http://www.government-world.com/home-secretary-suella-braverman-address-to-the-police-federation/
http://www.government-world.com/home-secretary-suella-braverman-address-to-the-police-federation/

